
From: Byron Phillips <BPhillips@nasuad.org>
To: Byron PhillipsBPhillips@nasuad.org

Date: 10/29/2014 10:24:19 AM
Subject: State Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program NPRM- Notice of all State and LTC

ombudsman call

***All recipients Bccd***

Dear colleagues,

Notification reached NASUAD last week that the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman Program NPRM was sent to
OMB on October 17, 2014. It is now in the review process at the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) which will 
take a minimum of 90 days.

In order to provide States and Long-Term Care Ombudsman an opportunity to review the proposed rule, staff at
NASUAD will be having an all-state phone conference on Friday, November 7th, 2014 at 2:00 p.m. ET. .

Please join us to talk about this important Rule.

Call/meeting information:

You have been invited to a join.me online meeting
Join the meeting: https://join.me/nasuad1201

On a computer, use any browser with Flash. Nothing to download.
On a phone or tablet, launch the join.me app and enter meeting code: nasuad1201

Join the audio conference:
Dial 888-346-3659
Access Code 33688#

We will send materials next week. We hope you can participate.

Byron Phillips
Executive Assistant
National Association of States United for Aging and Disabilities (NASUAD) 
1201 15th Street, NW #350 
Washington, DC 20005
Direct: 202-898-2578
Cell: 202-538-2338
Fax: 202-898-2583
bphillips@nasuad.org
www.nasuad.org

mailto:BPhillips@nasuad.org
mailto:Byron%20Phillips%20%3CBPhillips@nasuad.org%3E
mailto:BPhillips@nasuad.org
https://join.me/nasuad1201
https://join.me/nasuad1201
mailto:bphillips@nasuad.org
http://www.nasuad.org


< H C BS
V  NATIONAL HOME. & C O M M UN ITY  

S  EtASED SERVICES CONFERENCE

Saye the Date!
September 15-18, 2014

Hyatt Regency Crystal City 
Arlington, VA

http://www.nasuad.org/
https://twitter.com/NASUAD1
https://www.linkedin.com/company/national-association-of-states-united-for-aging-and-disabilities

